
 

 

November 20, 2020 
 
 
RE: DOWNTOWN DENTISTRY IS OPEN:  DENTISTRY AS ESSENTIAL HEALTH CARE SERVICE 
 
 
Dear Patients & Families, 
 
The Ontario government has deemed Dentistry as an essential service. Maintaining your oral and overall 
health during these times is hugely important. Downtown Dentistry continues to remain open and assures you 
that your important upcoming appointment is safely scheduled. 
 
Our enhanced screening and safety protocols include temperature and verbal screening, medical grade HEPA 
air purification, changing protective gowns for every patient, acrylic barriers, N-95 masks, safety goggles, face 
shields and very strict sterilization allows our dental office to be very safe. 
 
Furthermore, our dentists are also offering online dental consultations via Zoom tele-conferencing for our new 
and existing patients.  
 
Please email us at info@downtowndentistry.com or call us at (416) 977 8877 to book your appointment.  
 
We will continue to monitor all public health regulatory guidelines/recommendations and look forward to seeing 
you at your next appointment. 

Thank you for patience and loyalty throughout this ordeal.  
 
Be well & stay safe,  
 
 
Dr Amelia Chan, Associates & Team 
DowntownDentistry.com 
 
 
 
 
 


